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Rodenticides MUST BE BANNED
1 message

Steve Spiro <steve@startrescue.org> Thu, Apr 24, 2014 at 2:39 PM
To: "Adam.Lid@lacity.org" <Adam.Lid@lacity.org>

Dear Sir,
Please BAN rodenticides as I have known several friends whose animals have died after neighbors left rat poison
which has ended up being ingested by their animals when the rats managed to get into their yard. 

This is highly dangerous and very Inhumane. 

Thank you 
Steve Spiro
Studio City, California. 


